
Dear parents and carers, 

I am really excited to inform you that our Friends of Ad 

Astra PTA has signed up to Your School Lottery.  

This is a new and fantastic way to raise much needed funds 

for our PTA, which will directly benefit your children, as well 

as giving you the chance to win weekly cash prizes too. We 

would love for as many people as possible to buy tickets, so 

please share this information far and wide with everyone! 

Simply, the more tickets we sell, the more money we will 

make for our PTA. 

Please see the attached poster which tells you everything that 

you need to know about it and shows you how to get 

involved. 

To buy your tickets, please visit the below link: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/ad-astra-

infant-school 

Many thanks, 

Mr Ben Watt 

Year 1 Leader & Vice-Chair of Friends of Ad Astra PTA 
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